
Jordan Jelinek of Richland FFA is Announced
As Newly Elected Washington FFA State Reporter

Pullman, WA;With a strong past in the National FFA Organization, Jordan Jelinek

prepares to take on a new chapter as the Washington FFA State Reporter.

Jelinek is originally from the Richland FFA Chapter and was elected to state office alongside

her five teammates during the fourth session of the 94th Washington FFA State Convention

and Expo.

As she reflected on her time in the organization Jelinek said her favorite memory was

competing in the Creed Speaking Leadership Development Event, and then preparing

another creed speaker the following year. It is this transition from “doing” to “leading” that

Jelinek will be replicating once again.

As she kicks off her year, Jelinek is already making a mark on Washington FFA members.

She encouraged them by saying, “I would encourage all the members to enjoy every second

you have as a FFA member. We only have a couple million seconds so we have to enjoy it

and make the best that we can.”

As she continues on in her year, she will be seen as a

representative of the association. When asked about

FFA she said the organization provides a sense of

belonging, and gives people opportunities within

career and leadership areas. It is this sense of pride

in the organization that will allow her to be an

advocate for the organization.

We know that as she continues to lead in Washington

FFA Jelinek will push members to make the most of

every second they have in the organization, and to

take advantage of the opportunities presented to

them.

The Washington FFA Association wishes Jelinek luck

as she embarks on her year of service and thanks her

for her dedication to our membership.

Congratulations, Jordan Jelinek!


